
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
YUBA-SUTTER TRANSIT 
2100 B STREET, MARYSVILLE, CA  95901 
 
Contact: Keith Martin or Adam Hansen 
Phone: (530) 634-6880 
FAX:  (530) 634-6888 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

LOCAL AND RURAL BUS ROUTES WILL BE FARE FREE FOR THE HOLIDAYS 

 

December 9, 2020, Marysville, CA – As a gift to our community, no fares will be charged 
on any of Yuba-Sutter Transit’s local and rural bus routes during the two-week holiday 
period from Monday, December 21st through Saturday, January 2nd.  To replace the lost 
revenue, this first-time holiday event will be funded through a state grant to promote transit 
ridership. 
 
During this special fare holiday, no special tickets or passes are needed as all local and 
rural route passengers will simply board the bus and ride fare free.  All other passenger 
policies including the wearing of face coverings and on-board passenger limits to promote 
social distancing will still apply and fares will continue to be collected on the Dial-A-Ride 
and Sacramento services. 
 
For more information, email info@yubausttertransit.com or call (530) 634-6880. 
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